Announcements for 10.28.18

TODAY through November 11: Operation Christmas Child | OCC collects shoeboxes filled
with gifts and delivers them to children in need around the world. Every shoebox is a Gospel
Opportunity. In the hands of local churches, it is a powerful tool for evangelism, discipleship,
and multiplication. You may pick up an empty shoebox in the Atrium today. Return your filled
box to the Atrium by Sunday, November T1.

TONIGHT: Worship at the River | Make plans to join us for a special night of worship and
communion at the Augusta Riverwalk Amphitheater at 5:30pm. All ages are welcome.
Childcare will not be provided.

November 4: New Series, Ghost: Living in the Spirit | There is a great deal of mystery
surrounding the Holy Spirit. Is He a ghost? Is He something to fear? Where did He come from?
What does He do? Why do the scriptures talk about the Spirit so often? If you are a follower
of Jesus or a skeptic about Christianity you probably have questions about the Holy

Spirit. Join us as we discover how the Spirit came to comfort and empower us whether we
are lost, alone, or afraid.

November 4: Daylight Savings Time Ends | Don’t forget to set your clocks back next
Saturday night! Enjoy the extra hour of sleep and join us at 9:30am or 11:30am for our new
series, Ghost: Living in the Spirit.

November 6: Election Day | We are blessed to worship God freely in this nation. If you are a
registered voter, we encourage you to exercise your right to vote in the November 6
election.

November 12: Discover TrueNorth | If you want to learn more about TrueNorth Church,
what we believe, and why we exist, we invite you to attend Discover TrueNorth, Monday,
November 12, at 6:30pm in the TrueKidz building. Dinner will be provided, as well as
childcare for children 11 and under. Register on the TrueNorth app or the Events tab at
truenorthchurch.com by Wednesday, November 7.

April 6-13: Guatemala | We are currently receiving applications for the April mission trip to
Guatemala. This trip provides support for our local partners at El Faro with a variety of tasks.
Cost is $1000 plus airfare (approx. $700). Deadline to apply with a $100 non-refundable
deposit is March 2. Visit the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com for more information or to
apply.

TrueKidz Shirts | TrueKidz t-shirts made just for your child are now available in onesies,
toddler, and youth sizes for $10 each. Grab yours today in the Atrium.

Messy Grace | We still have copies of Messy Grace by Caleb Kaltenbach, last week’s guest
speaker. Be sure to grab a copy for yourself and one (or more!) to share. Books are available
at the Resource Center for $10 each.



